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I’ll keep it short and sweet. Live music is becoming increasingly unattainable. 

Anything we can do to make it harder for people to game the system, anything we 

can do to make it easier for audiences, fans, and ACTUAL PEOPLE to get a hold of 

tickets easily and at a more reasonable price is not just a good idea, but a moral and 

ethical imperative. 


